
 

 

Ref. No.: NIDL/BSE/2020-21/07 
Dated: 01st July, 2020 

 
To, 
Corporate Services Department, 
BSE Limited, P J Towers,  
1st Floor, Dalal Street,  
Fort, Mumbai- 400001 

 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 
Sub: Closure of Trading Window 
Ref: BSE Scrip Code: 540204 NIDL 

  
Notice is hereby given that pursuant to Securities and Exchange Board of India 
(Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, read with Company’s Insider 
trading Regulation Code, the Trading Window for trading in Shares of the 
Company will remain closed from July 1, 2020 till 48 hours after the Un-audited 
Financial result of the Quarter ended 30th June, 2020. 
 
Please take the same on your record and acknowledge the receipt of the same. 

 
Thanking you, 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
For Narendra Investments (Delhi) Limited    

 
 

 
Laxmikant Kabra 
Director 
DIN: 00061346 
 
Encl: Same as above 
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